
No, No, No, No 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> On Mar 27, 2019, at 9:03 AM, Gayle Ostgard <gayle@ostgard.com> wrote: 
>  
> PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills!  
>  
> Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote.  
>  
> Kenneth E Ostgard Jr 
> 22265 SW Old Kruger Road 
> Sherwood OR 97140 
>  
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